
 

 Certified Fire Flow Testing 
 

Attention Owners, Developers & Builders,  
 
An independent fire flow analysis is required for all new commercial or residential 
subdivisions, new commercial buildings, new residential homes that exceed 6,200sqft. 
and all residential homes built in the wildland-urban interface areas.   Contact one of 
the companies below and request a fire flow analysis.  Advise the company that this 
test must be scheduled with the Herriman City Municipal Water Department, (801) 
446-5323. 
 
 
Approved Companies: 
  
Protection Consultants Inc. (PCI)  
(801) 596-1601  
 
VanBoerum & Frank Engineering 
(801) 530-3148  
 
Craig Blue, P.E. (801) 886-3473 
 
J D Browning Engineering (801) 503-1821 
 
 

Assessment of adequate fire flow is part of the fire department plan review process.  
The fire department needs to know that the available fire flow is sufficient to support 
your project.  Please submit (3) copies of the test results with your plan review 
submittal. Final fire department approval will not be given on subdivisions or the 
release of building permits until this information has been received and reviewed. 
 

Respectfully,  
 
Dan DeVoogd  
Fire Inspector  
801-824-3719  
ddevoogd@ufa-slco.org 
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